
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 23/11/2021 9:44:56 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

23/11/2021 

MR Kendrick Louis 
1 / 1 Murray Road ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/2116 - 145 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

Dear Maxwell 

lam writing this letter to support the development application, DA2021/2116 and hope the 
council does too. 

With the facility being based at Warringah Mall, this will allow for multiple purpose trips to the 
one area. Kids, Parents, people with disabilities and local sporting clubs will be able to use the 
proposed world class facilities in the heart of Brookvale. 

As a professional athlete for the last 15 years, I am looking forward to being able to visit one 
facility to train, recover and do my rehabilitation. Most importantly, health and wellness play a 
HUGE part in staying mentally fit, which these facilities will provide to all young and old. 

The design of the centre also caters for the disabled, which will further build an inclusive 
community on the Northern Beaches. This is the exact facility and centre that we need on the 
Northern Beaches to help our kids achieve their potential. 

I have no hesitation is supporting this development. 

Best Regards 

Kendrick Louis 
Australian and Nutri Grain ironman Champion, Manly resident and small business owner 

2021/815491


